
PUBLIC HEARING CONTINUATION  
 

 
 
TOWN OF BECKET, MASSACHUSETTS PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF: 
  
Public Hearing Continuation. The Becket Planning Board will hold a public 
hearing pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 40A, Section 5 on November 12th, 2014 at 
7:00 PM at the Town Hall, 557 Main Street Becket, MA.  The purpose of the 
public hearing is to provide interested parties with the opportunity to comment 
on amendments to the Large and Small Wind Energy Systems Bylaws.     
 
Copies of the bylaws with proposed changes are available at the Town Hall or 
electronically on the Town of Becket’s website, townofbecket.org.  Any person 
interested, or wishing to be heard, should appear at the time and place 
designated. If unable to attend you may submit comments in writing to the 
Planning Board, 557 Main Street, Becket, MA 01223.   
                       
                 
                                  
 
 

 


